
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

     Property Investor Report 

Keeping up to date with legislation is paramount for 
us to provide the best representation to our owner 
clients. Even property managers with years of expe-
rience need to maintain their knowledge and skills 
through professional external training. 

This month our Property Management team attend-
ed QCAT (Tribunal) training, held by industry lead-
ing educator Stacey Holt of Real Estate Excellence.  

The day was jam packed full of vital information on 
legislative requirements, best practice, and how to 
prepare our cases to achieve the best chance of 
success for our clients. 

Some highlights included: 

• Overview of the RTRA Act and Regulations, high-
lighting important sections 

• Laws surrounding delivery of electronic Notices to 
Tenants 

• Clarification of Notice periods to minimise risk to 
owner clients 

• Review of documentation for submission of QCAT 
Applications 

• The QCAT Appeals process 
• How to use the Breach process to get results 
• The importance of educating owners and tenants 

in their legal responsibilities 
 
We have already started to implement changes in 
our procedures to ensure we are following best 
business practice to benefit our clients and protect 
their investments. 

Northside PM Team 
(from left) Liz, Debbie, Caroline, Carol, 
Melinda. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Renee (Springfield Office Manager) and 
Laura attended the southside Brisbane   
session. 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  
 


